PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D.

264 BEACON STREET BOSTON, MASS, 02116

December 18, 1969

Dr. Ancel Keys Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Ancel:

In the last number (November 1969) of the WHO CHRONICLE I found the summary, quite complete I believe, of the WHO program in cardiovascular diseases, undoubtedly prepared by Fejfar.

Do you recall the date of the occasion years ago when you and I went to Geneva to upbraid the WHO for doing nothing in cardio-vascular diseases? That must have been ten years or more ago. And also, do you remember when Fejfar began his job, which has been so outstanding? Our protest may have been the needed stimulus.

With best wishes for Christmas and the New Year to you all,

Sincerely yours,

PDW:fa